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      Report on Farewell party  -  2018-19 

            Farewell party is a  common event that takes place in almost every college and university.               

Farewell party was arranged by MBA  and MCA junior students for final year students on 07-04-

19 at A-block open Auditorium,. Dr. G. Srinivasulu Reddy, Principal of the College, HOD 

Department of MBA Dr.k.saikumar and HOD Department of MCA Ms.R.Rajani, students and 

all faculty members from the Department of MBA and MCA have attended   the Farewell party. 

           Farewell party was celebrated by juniors performing many cultural activities. During the  

celebrations, Principal reminded the great words of Swamy Vivekananda, ‘Take up one idea  

Make that one idea your life Think of it dream of it Live on that idea Let the brain, muscles, 

nerves every part of your body Be full of that idea and just leave every other idea alone this is 

the way to SUCCESS ’. He felt happy about the achievements and accomplishments of the 

students in the campus and wished them a happy life ahead with bright career.                 

          Dr.k.Saikumar, HOD, Dept. of MBA addressed the students with her inspiring words. He 

advised the  students for having determination and control to never look back. He encouraged the 

students that past must always be considered as a lesson with optimistic view looking ahead 

while taking up new projects, assignments and challenges in personal/professional life.  He 

blessed the students to get success their life. 

 Ms.R.Rajani, HOD, Dept. of MCA exhorted the students to work hard and wished good 

luck for their upcoming exams.  CRs and LRs from junior MBA and MCA expressed their own 

experiences and   memories they shared with their seniors on behalf of juniors and wished them a 

great future. The entire program was successfully organized by juniors with the help of faculty 

and senior students. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


